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# 35"

From: BJP1119966@aol.com

Sent: Friday, September 12, 2008 12:25 PM
To: IRRC

Cc: BJP1119966@aol.com

Subject: PA Code Chapter 16

To: Independent Regulatory Review Commission

I am writing as a past educator of the gifted and a parent of a gifted son who is successful in his life's endeavor, because as a
student in Pennsylvania, he was able to be involved in a specialized gifted program in his public school years.

I am happy that your group will have the chance to review the proposed Chapter 16 regulations. | am confident you will approve
these, as they will enable the gifted population to attain the confidence and get the personalized program that is both challenging
and supportive of their needs.

Many people have worked many years to get this support for the educational and personal, as well as social needs of these
students. Let's continue to work together to help every one of our Pennsylvania students achieve to their greatest potential with
the support that Chapter 16 gives them. It is an on-going process, but that is exactly what growth is. Barbara Penrod, Parent
and Retired Teacher of the Gifted

Rekokekekekekkkddkdek

Psssst...Have you heard the news? There's a new fashion blog, plus the latest fall trends and hair stylés at
StyleList.com.
(http://www.stylelist.com/trends?ncid=aolsty00050000000014)
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